
April	2023

Staff	Appreciation	Week	falls	during	state	testing	this	year,	so	we're
celebrating	a	week	early!		While	we	strive	to	do	so	every	day,	we	want
to	pay	extra	attention	to	honoring	the	stellar	Bancroft	staff	May	1st
through	May	4th.	We	have	two	signups	running	right	now	—	one	to
supply	them	with	treats	throughout	the	week,	and	another	for	a
luncheon	on	Thursday,	May	3rd.	Check	them	out	below	and	thank	you
for	your	help!

Staff	Appreciation	Week	Goodies

As	in	years	past	the	Bancroft	PTO	is	helping	to	shower	our	teachers
and	staff	with	love	each	day	of	the	week	and	we	need	your	help!
	Rather	than	have	parents	or	various	groups	do	one-off	things
throughout	the	week	that	don't	necessarily	benefit	all	118	of	our	staff
members,	we're	asking	that	instead	parents	and	groups	help	us
centralize	the	activities.	We	went	with	an	UP	theme	(from	the	movie)
this	year.	Here	is	the	agenda	for	the	week:
	
Monday:	“You	lift	me	UP!”		Please	continue	to	send	in	messages	on
the	balloon	template.	We	hope	to	fill	the	front	vestibule	and	hallway
with	pictures	and	messages.			There	will	also	be	UPlifting	chalk
messages	as	the	teachers	enter	the	building.		Later	in	the	day	they
can	enjoy	a	popUp	popcorn	bar!
	

http://www.facebook.com/bancroftpto
file:///var/www/html/public/www.instagram.com/bancroftpto
http://www.twitter.com/bancroftpto
http://www.pinterest.com/bancroftpto
http://www.bancroftpto.org/


Tuesday:	A	“Wake	me	UP”	breakfast	will	be	provided	for	all	staff
	
Wednesday:	We	will	provide	an	afternoon	“pick	me	UP”	snack	of	cold
brew	and	chocolate.
	
Thursday:	“Giddy	UP”	luncheon	(a	separate	signup	has	already	gone
out)
	
Friday:	Every	staff	member	will	be	given	a	Bancroft-themed	canvas
bag.
	
We	are	looking	for	some	donations	to	make	this	week	a	success,	so
please	sign-up	if	you	can	donate	any	of	these	requested	items.	Non-
perishable	items	can	be	dropped	of	on	Meghan	Hart's	porch	at	110
Wildwood	Rd.	by	Sunday,	April	30th.	Thank	you	to	everyone	for
helping	make	this	week	a	success!

Click	here	to	sign	up!

Staff	Appreciation	Week	Luncheon:	May
4th

Click	here	to	sign	up!

Staff	Appreciation	Week	Balloons

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0849a9ac29a1f58-staff1#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0849A9AC29A1F58-teacher23


For	Staff	Appreciation	Week,	we	are	asking	families	to	print	out	blank
"balloons"	(see	template	below),	cut	out	the	outline	and	have	your
child/children	write	an	uplifting	message.	It	can	be	generalized	to
whole	school	or	specific	to	their	teacher,	and	you	can	complete	as
many	as	you	would	like!		We	are	hoping	to	fill	the	hallway	and
entranceway	with	these	messages.

All	balloons	are	due	Friday	April	28th.	There	will	be	a	box	in	the
main	office	for	drop	off.	Thank	you!!

Click	here	to	print	out	the	balloon	template!

HAVE	NEWS	TO	SUBMIT	TO	THE	BOBCAT?		Email	us	at
communications@bancroftpto.org.	All	submissions	must	be	received	by	the	end

of	the	month	to	be	included	in	the	next	monthly	update.
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